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Comments: Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy

unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist

in Wilderness, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act. My family formerly

had a lease on a similar cabin years ago within Lassen Volcanic National Park. It was build prior to the creation

of that national park. We knew well in advance that the cabin would be demolished after its grandfathered private

use expired in 1999, and the area restored to its wild undeveloped state. We did not fight it because we knew

that the eventual removal of the cabin, and others nearby, was the right thing to do. The ANILCA cabins have

remained within public lands for too long already, they must be removed in order for the designated wilderness to

be truly wild. Cabins have no rightful place within wilderness areas.

Thank you.


